
Dear Friends, 

 

God has been so great to us at Hope School, day by day we are progressing and growing. Our faith 

in our Lord Jesus and your generous donation have helped us through the years. 

June, July and August are the heaviest months of the year financially, we merely cover the school 

expenses and hardly manage to run the school activities. We can say, summer this year is the worst since 

three years.    

By the first of September we will start our kindergarten school; an experienced teacher is hired and 

there are lots of applications from parents who want their little children to attend Hope School 

Kindergarten. The place is painted and furnished and we are praying to our dear Lord to help us renovate 

the outside play area. 

The special education class went on very well and the students have shown a lot of progress, next 

September we are going to add another special education class. The entrance of the school has been all 

paved and some plants were placed to decorate the entrance of the school. The work is in progress for the 

gymnasium hall and the football court.  

All this progress has been a blessing from our dear Lord, it is heavy burden on the school finances 

and we are hoping that your prayers and support through the coming few days and weeks will help us 

move ahead in our plans. It is very important for the needy students in our care that we continue and extend 

our services to a largest sector of beneficiaries. We can only achieve our goals with the assistance of 

people like you. A small donation makes a big difference.  

 

Donations can be sent as a check payable to  
Hope Secondary School  
P. O. 19208 
Jerusalem 
Israel 
 

Or you can use wire transfer from your bank to our bank using the attached information 

 

God bless you 

Khader Saba 

Hope School 

	


